
 
 

City of Lanett 
                      Meeting Minutes City Council 
Monday October 21, 2024,  5:30 PM                Lanett City Hall 

Work Session - 
 
The Lanett City Council met on Monday, October 21, 2024, at the Lanett City Hall at 5:30 
P.M.  
 
Mayor Jamie Heard called the Work Session to order and welcomed everyone. Present at 
the work session were Councilmembers Malone, Autry, Thomas, and Tucker. 
Councilmember Dobbs was absent.  
 
Mayor Heard introduced Danz Frazier of the Chattahoochee Humane Society. Frazier 
explained that he had met with the City of Valley about creating additional kennel space 
within 3 weeks. Lanett was offered additional space at an additional cost. To assist in 
covering the cost, Lanett would have to agree to pay approximately $37,500 up front and 
about $6,300 per month.  
 
Next on the Agenda was Jordan Russell from Goodwyn, Mills and Cawood. Russell 
discussed the needs at the Airport, which includes having an Assistant Manager on site. 
 
 
Mayor Heard stated that he had met with the Chattahoochee Humane Society board 
members.  
 
Mayor Heard asked for a motion and second to adjourn the meeting. Councilmember 
Malone gave the motion, and it was seconded by Councilmember Tucker. The meeting 
adjourned at 6:00 p.m.  
 

          Attest:  
_____________________             ______________________________ 
Jamie Heard, Mayor               Deborah Gilbert, City Clerk/Treasurer  

401 N. Lanier Ave. 
Lanett, AL 36863 


